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South Bank Gets Its ‘Pink On’ For The LAST WEEK Of Breast Cancer 
Awareness Month

South Bank will be awash in a sea of pink all of next week (Mon 24 – Sun 30 October) to send out 
Breast Cancer Awareness Month in a huge pink pop of colour! 

Over 20 retailers will pink-up to support the vital services of Breast Cancer Network Australia (BCNA). 

If you would like to support the cause with your stomach, then we think ‘Dine Pink’ will be right up 
your alley! Many of South Bank’s signature restaurants will be creating pink menus and ‘pink tables’ 
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for diners, which will allow you to enjoy a unique dining experience for a very worthwhile cause. A 
portion of the proceeds of the bill and pink drinks or meals will be donated to BCNA. For a full list of 
restaurants and their special offers, click here. 
 
Landmarks in and around the precinct will also be lit pink – and the William Jolly Bridge’s ‘Pink Ladies’ 
will dazzle passers-by with their reflections ‘dancing’ nightly on the Brisbane River. 
 
Not to be outshone by the ladies, is a special gallery wall of breast cancer survivors sharing their 
personal experiences along Stanley Street Plaza. 
 
Other landmarks to be lit pink include: The Wheel of Brisbane, the Arbour, QPAC, Stanley Street 
Plaza, Little Stanley Street, River Quay and the Brisbane Sign. 
 
For additional details about participating restaurants, bars, cafes and retailers, please 
visit: www.eatsouthbank.com.au/ 
 
For more information about BCNA, click here. 
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Retail Precinct Round Up 

 

Baba Ganouj – This popular Lebanese café currently located on the corner of Grey Street and 

Tribune Street will move to Little Stanley Street in the tenancy previously occupied by ‘La Via’.  

 

The new location will offer Baba Ganouj patrons beautiful parkland views and a larger retail 

space to cater for its growing customer base. Currently undergoing a new fitout design, Baba 

Ganouj will continue to offer a truly authentic Lebanese café experience from its new location 

that is due to open in December.  

 

Suki Ramen – Is a new fast casual concept opening on Grey Street in December that will offer 

healthy poke bowls, sushi burritos and traditional ramen. Suki Ramen will operate from the 

tenancy previously occupied by ‘Dell Ugo’ and will be accessed from the Grey Street entry.  

 

Junk – Following the departure of ‘Ginga’ on Little Stanley Street, Junk is a new Asian fusion 

restaurant set to open within the same space also in December.  
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Flight Centre staff fly into their new HQ  

 

The Flight Centre Tower fronting Grey Street is now complete and over 2,000 staff are now 

moving into their state-of-the-art new corporate digs. 

 

The relocation that is one of Queensland’s largest company relocations this year commenced 

last Thursday 13 October and all staff are expected to be in by the end of October. 

 

South Bank Corporation is delighted to welcome the Flight Centre team to the South Bank 

neighbourhood and we know they’ll enjoy their new working environment so close to our 

extensive range of dining and entertainment outlets, not to mention the beach! 
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Contact Us 

 

South Bank Corporation has a dedicated email address for all enquiries to ensure queries are 

directed to the correct business area for prompt responses and actioning. Please contact us at 

feedback@south-bank.net.au. Feedback and/or suggestions on how we can improve the 

precinct are always welcome and valued. To reach the relevant entity, we have provided the 

following contact details: 

 

South Bank Corporation - Property Management 

Georgina Savvas 

feedback@south-bank.net.au 

3867 2060 

 

City Parklands Services 

Sandra Essex  

sandra.essex@cityparklands.com.au 

3029 1761 

 

Brisbane Marketing 

Kiri Zweck 

kzweck@brisbanemarketing.com.au 

3156 6393 

 

Register for Urban Space Newsletter: email feedback@south-bank.net.au. 
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